
 

 

Thank you to those who have written IUSD and/or attended the parent forums to provide your 
feedback about possible boundary adjustments for some neighborhoods serving Jeffrey Trail, Sierra 
Vista and Venado middle schools and Irvine, Northwood and Portola high schools. 
 
Please note, no decisions have been made.  The input from the parent forums and written 
communications are an important part of the decision making process.  Your feedback has been 
provided directly to the Board of Education and the Boundary Advisory Committee. 
 
Next Steps 
The Boundary Advisory Committee will review feedback as part of the committee’s process and will 
make recommendations to the Superintendent’s Cabinet, which will make recommendations to the 
Board of Education. 
 
The Board will vote on this matter during the December 12 Board Meeting.   
 
December 12 Board Meeting 
The Board of Education meeting on December 12, 2017 begins at 6:30 p.m. at the District Office 
(5050 Barranca, Irvine).  This meeting is open to the public.   
 
For those who cannot attend the meeting, you may watch it live by visiting iusd.org/livestream or on 
Cox channel 39 or AT&T U-verse channel 99.  The meeting recording will also be available on 
demand the following day at iusd.tv.  
 
If you cannot attend the meeting but would like to provide a comment to the Board, please email 
info@iusd.org.  
 
FAQ and More Information 
District staff are compiling frequently asked questions (FAQ) from questions and comments we have 
received both in writing and during the parent forums.  The FAQ will be posted in the coming days to 
iusd.org/boundaryadjustments. In the meantime, you can also visit this site for more information, 
including the parent presentation.   
 
For questions and comments, please email info@iusd.org. 
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